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20 February 2023 
Dear Residents, 
 
As you are aware  national and provincial elections will be held in 2024 between 

April and June.   Although the date has still to be announced, we have initiated 

discussions with the IEC  ( International Election Commission) on the possibility of 

residents being able to vote here at Evergreen. 

This will require  residents to apply for a special vote, which  can only be done closer 

to the time.  In the meantime, we have ascertained that there are around 50 

residents in the Village that are not registered to vote at this address.  This is an 

essential first step in being able to apply for a special vote and ultimately to vote 

here. 

Test runs with the updated IEC web page has alerted us to a number of challenges 

and we have arranged with the IEC to come and do the registration here at the Club 

House. 

We are in the process of finalizing a date with the IEC and will be inviting you to 

participate in  the registration as soon as we have the date, which I expected to be in 

March 2023.  In the meantime, you are  welcome to check your registration status 

with Dennis Allen  at phone 112112, cell 0609714436 or email: 

dennis.allen0507@gmail.com. 

Best, 

 

Laurraine Lotter 

Chairman 

VOTER REGISTRATION 
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